
Wyoming Presbyterian Church invited the IDC

On Sunday October 3rd, 2010, The Wyoming Presbyterian Church of Millburn invited the CEO
of the IDC; Levent Koc to deliver a lecture.  Levent Koc talked about interfaith dialogue issues at
the church's adult class.

      

Q & A followed the lecture, it was a wonderful gathering. We look forward to next gathering with
them in the spring 2011. 

Some pictures from the event:
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